## Reading English Story Books

Hana loves reading / storybooks. // She used to read storybooks / in Japanese only. // But yesterday in class, / her English teacher/ in school / advised everyone/ to read storybooks in English.// Her friend Yui said, / "I'm already reading / an English storybook. // The title is Harry Potter."// Listening to Yui, / Hana got interested / in this book. //

After coming back home, / Hana quickly told her mom, / "Mom, I want to get a Harry Potter book." Next morning, / Hana woke up and / saw all the seven books / of the Harry Potter series / on her table. // She was surprised.// Her parents gave the books / to her. // She ran to her parents' room / and told them, / "Thank you so much, / dad and mom."// Her dad said to her, / "We're so happy. // Please ask me / if you don't understand/ any words or sentences / while reading."//

## Question

- 1. What did Hana's English teacher advice everyone yesterday in class?
- 2. Which book is her friend Yui already reading?
- 3. How many books did her parents gave her?
- 4. What does Hana's father say to her?

## 英語の物語本を読む

ハナは読むことが好きです/物語本を// 彼女は今まで物語本を読んでいました/日本語のみで// しかし昨日のクラスで/彼女の英語の先生が/学校の/全員に助言しました/英語の物語本を読むことを// 彼女の友達のユイは言いました/「私はすでに読んでいます/英語の物語本を。/その題名はハリーポッターです。」//ユイの発言を聞いて/ハナは興味を持ちました/その本に//

家に帰った後/ハナはすぐに/彼女のお母さんに伝えました/「お母さん、/私は手に入れたいです/ハリーポッターの本を」//次の朝/ハナは起きました/そしてすべての七冊の本を見ました/ハリーポッターシリーズを/彼女のテーブルの上に// 彼女は驚きました// 彼女の両親がそれらの本を贈りました/彼女に// 彼女は走りました/両親の部屋へ/そして彼らに伝えました/「とてもありがとう/お父さんお母さん」// 彼女のお父さんは彼女に言いました/「私たちはとても嬉しいよ// 私に聞いてください/もし君が分からなかったら/単語や文章が/読んでいる途中に」//